
DONATE-A-TREE 
PROJECT

Sponsored by the 

Smithfield Appearance 

Commission


C O M P A N Y  N A M E 

1234 Main Street, Anytown, State ZIP


(123) 456-7890

www.example.com

The Town of Smithfield 

Thanks You!

“I think I shall never see, a 

poem as lovely as a tree…”


-Joyce Kilmer



For physical donations, fill in 
the form and return it to: 


Town of Smithfield

Donate-A-Tree Project


350 E Market Street

Smithfield, NC 27577


(919-934-2116)

Name of Donor: ____________________

Address of Donor:  __________________

Contact of Donor: __________________

Reason for Donation: _______________

Acknowledgment of this gift should be sent 
to:

Name: _____________________________

Address: ___________________________

___________________________________

P H Y S I C A L  P A Y M E N T S  S H O U L D  
A C C O M P A N Y  T H E  F O R M . 


Checks should be made out to: 
Town of Smithfield

Memo: Donate-A-Tree Project

O N L I N E  D O N A T I O N S  C A N  B E  M A D E  
B Y  C A L L I N G  T H E  T O W N  H A L L :  


( 9 1 9 )  9 3 4 - 2 1 1 6 ,  

E X T E N S I O N S  1 1 2 0  O R  1 1 2 1 


(Make sure you reference the program)

Be a Part of Smithfield’s History! 


You can join the history of the 

program through the following 

donation options:


1) A donation of $100 to honor 

someone’s memory or dedication. 

This donation will include a planted 

tree with a designated plaque 

honoring your designee. 


2) A donation of $50 as a gift. This 

donation will come with a signed 

card from the commission that can 

be presented to your gift recipient. 


3) A donation of $25 as a gift. This 

donation will come with a card from 

the commission that can be 

presented to your gift recipient.


All donations will help us purchase, plant, 
and maintain additional trees around town.

The Donate-A-Tree Project was 

born from a vision, by the 

Appearance Commission, to 

plant trees around Smithfield. 


The project was introduced to 

the public at the Annual Festival 

of Trees event in December 

2010, and has only grown in 

success! In 2019, the project was 

expanded to include plantings 

in peoples’ honor or memory. 


With the help and dedication of 

our community partners, we 

continue to enhance and grow 

the beauty of our town!

T H E  H I S T O RY  O F  
T H E  P R O G R A M


